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Dear Kevin, 

Thanks for sending Craig ' s address . 

We ' ve discovered that the three stocks listed above are missing from the 
FGSC catalog. They were submitted by Metzenberg in 1992, as " N. 
tetrasperma - like " , and this ambiguity probably explains why they have been 
omitted . Bob tells me now that the three (heterokaryon and components 
homokaryons) should indeed be considered tetrasperma and that they should 
be placed in the stock list under wild- collected tetrasperma from Borneo . 
At least one o f them, 7325 , is important because it has a mating type 
chromosome that is atypical of most other tetraspermas (Reference : Randal l 
& Metzenberg 1995 Can . J . Bot . 73 (Supppl . 1 . ) : S251 -S257 ) . 

I hope your relocat i on is going smoothly . 

Best wishes , 

David 
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